
 

 

 

Bank announcement 
according to the law No. 177/2020 Coll., on some measures in area of loan 

repayments related to COVID-19 pandemic („the act“) 
 
 

HSBC FRANCE acting through HSBC France – pobočka Praha in connection with § 6 
of the act hereby stipulates the way, how the customers could notify the bank about 
their interest to utilise the memorandum for instalment repayment of loans to which  
the act shall apply: 
 

 Your notification is to be sent to the following e-mail address: 
creditadmin.cz@hsbc.com. 

 

 Please include in your notification: 
o Exact name of the debtor, 
o Your statement, that your intention to utilize the repayment memorandum 

is caused by the adverse economic impact of the COVID-19 pandemic  
on the debtor, 

o Specification of loans or instalments covered by your notification. 
 

 The memorandum will last from the first day of the calendar month following  
the date, when we received your notification, until 31st October 2020 (or until 31st 
July 2020, if you specify so in your notification). 
 

 We will contact you soon after the receipt of your notification. 
 

 
You may contact your Relationship Manager if you have any questions or require further 
information. 
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